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Happy New Year and welcome back to 

the first spring term of 2025. It is lovely 

seeing all of the children back and we 

look forward to the term ahead. 

Our texts this term are: 

The Tunnel by Anthony 

Browne  

 

Dear Mr Blueberry by Simon James 

 

After Fall by Dan San-

tat 

 

Dear Mr. Greenpeace 

by Simon James 

Housekeeping 

Please support children to come to school 

with coats as we like to make use of the      

outdoor areas no matter the weather.  It 

would be very helpful if children’s clothing is           

labelled.  

We do have a healthy eating policy and we are 

a nut-free site. Please make sure that any food 

that children bring in is healthy and nut-free. 

Thank you! 

During the Spring term in science we will be 

learning about offspring, we hope to make a 

visit to Newham Grange Farm as part of our 

learning. The children will have the             

opportunity to see different animals such as, 

lambs, horses, Guinea pigs, chickens and 

more.  

Curriculum 

This term we will be discovering a broad range of topics. 

In Science, we will be finding out all about animals, including humans, who have offspring which 

grow into adults. We will then go on to learn about the human and animal skeletons and muscles and 

how this supports, protection and movement and the importance of exercise.  

In Geography we are going to explore weather, the seasonal and daily patterns in the UK,    

location of hot and cold of the world, the Equator, North and South Poles.      

In History, we are learning about Mary Jane Seacole.  

In PE, we are going to focusing on our gymnastics balancing and stretching developing floor 

movement and core strength.  

 


